
Youth Grants For Use Of

Lane County Sheriff’s Mounted Posse Arena At Mt. Pisgah


As part of our purpose to perpetuate the interest of Western 
Horses, customs and traditions of early days of the state of 
Oregon, and our current desire to instill traditional values in the 
younger generation, we want to provide a facility, free of charge  
for youth to conduct their gatherings for equestrian pursuits. 
Requirements are listed below.


Applications will be accepted May through September of the 
current calendar year and will be evaluated and approved by the 
Pisgah Committee of the Sheriff’s Mounted Posse.


Applications will be considered on a standby basis behind paying 
users.


Applicants must submit one of our rental forms with complete 
information filled in, a proof of current insurance form and a 
refundable cleaning deposit in the amount of $100 if the grounds 
are left as found.


Once you have been notified of your application being accepted 
your date will be confirmed on our calendar.


Mail applications to:

Lane County Sheriff’s Mounted Posse

P.O.Box 21414

Eugene, Oregon 97402


For info call or text Alan at 541-556-8521



